

The Heart Center at Hamilton

Clinical Cardiology

Mahmoud S. Ghusson, MD, FACC Ronald G. Ryder, DO, FACC Ilya D. Genin, MD, FACC Neeta Tripathi, MD, FACC Oleg Chebotarev, MD, FACC Bruce Wilson, MD

Diane Marolda, MSN, APN-C Karen Benedetti-Colter, PA-C Hasana O'Neal, PA-C

Interventional Cardiology

Jay K. Patel, MD, FACC Edward A. Wingfield, MD, FACC Justin M. Fox, MD, FACC Zia Rab, MD, FACC

Rhythm Specialists

John Caplan, MD, FACC Christina Wjasow, MD, FACC Aarti Patel, MD

www.hcahamilton.com

May 31, 2017

Dear Sir or Madam,

Our records indicate that you currently have medical insurance provided by **Horizon NJ Health** or **NJ Total Care**. We regret to inform you that we will no longer be accepting **Horizon NJ Health** or **NJ Total Care** insurance as of **August 31, 2017**.

We recommend that you promptly find another cardiologist to provide for your current cardiac conditions. You may want to contact your insurance provider to obtain names of other cardiologists who are accepting new patients. Any delay could jeopardize your health, so we urge you to act promptly.

We will remain available to provide medical services to you, on an emergency basis only, until December 31, 2017, while you have the opportunity to arrange for another physician to assume your care. A medical records release authorization form is enclosed for your convenience. Upon receipt of your signed authorization, we will forward a copy of your medical record to the cardiologist who assumes your care.

If you do not currently have Horizon NJ Health or NJ Total Care medical insurance and have received this letter in error, please contact our office at your earliest convenience to update your health plan information.

Sincerely,

Management